
 

 

CLUBHOUSE COMMITTEE NOTES  

BELLAVITA HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION 

August 9, 2016 

 

 

Members Present:   Karen Bishop, Lloyd Lambert, Marjie Parham,  John Rodriquez, Mike  

         Sanders (Chair) and  Sandra Talley     

                             

 

Members Absent:  Don Velasquez and Ken Wright 

 

• Artificial Floral & Plant Arrangements - Thanks to Emily Marshburn for traveling to the 

Dallas market and purchasing these with money donated by the BellaVita Belles. 

• Bellavita Belles Purchases  - Thanks to the BellaVita Belles for the purchases of the front desk 

granite counter top, the granite (heavy) cutting boards, card tables and new artificial floral and 

plant arrangements.  They have been well received by club members. 

• Homeowner Concerns - A homeowner submitted a concern about allowing large mattress-type 

floats in the pool.  The current rules are noodles and safety floatation devices for infants and 

toddlers only.  For safety issues and no lifeguards on duty,  the committee agreed to keep the 

current rules and not allow the large-mattress-type floats in the pool.  

• Rug in Reception Area - It was mentioned that the rug in the front lobby needs to be cleaned.  

Nancy said that currently there is no money in the budget for rug cleaning. 

• Budget for Clubhouse Committee - A letter was sent to the Finance Committee that our 

Committee would like the following items to be added to our 2017 budget:   $6,000 for 

exercise equipment and $3,000 for furniture replacement that would include poker table 

chairs.. 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 13, 2016 at 5:30 p.m.   
 


